Village of Lyndonville



Year Ending December 31, 2013

1						T	1				
C	\cap	1	16	2	r	ч	h	0	ıŤ	0	1

Thanks to Barbara Allen, Shawna Wilkerson and Christina Fournier, all of Bag Balm, Benjie Tessier, and the Village of Lyndonville's Village crew, the Village Gazebo was decorated for the holidays. Barbara Allen's father, the late John Norris Jr. played as well as directed the Lyndon Town Band and wanted to contribute to the tree in her father's memory in "that place that was special to him".

Photo Courtesy of Terha Gray Steen